
Do You Know Your Student ID Number?

WHY:  Student ID card technology is slowly phasing out. 
Students will need to learn their 6-digit student ID# so they 
can enter it on a 10-key pad (pictured on the right) when 
going through the cafeteria line.

WHERE: Student ID#s can be found on district documents, 
like the report card and the student verification form

WHEN:  Beginning 2016-17 school year

WHO: K-5, K-8 Portland Public School students

WHAT: If your student does not know his/her student ID, 
temporary ID cards will be generated at the start of the 
school year

QUESTIONS: Call 503.916.3399 or email PPS Nutrition 
Services at nutritionservices@pps.net 
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Please use this post card as a training tool 
to help your student (s) practice learning their

students ID number this summer.
PORTLAND PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Nutrition Services


